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On the 1st of August, 2024, Ben Thema Primary School and Tsuzuki Multicultural and 

Youth Exchange Plaza received the Japanese Foreign Minister’s Commendation for 2024. The 

honour was conferred on the two groups for the contributions they have made towards the 

promotion of mutual understanding between Japan and Botswana, through their commitment 

and dedication to the promotion of cultural exchange through children's paintings between 

Japan and Botswana over the past decade. 

  

For more details: 

https://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/pressite_000001_00466.html 

 


